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PHILADlLPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
23ol M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8099

PHILADELPHI A. PA.191o1

SHIELDS L. D ALTROFF
'

ule'#E"fEEou June 15, 1984

. Docket No. 50-277*

Mr. John F. Stolz
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatcry Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

REFERENCE: S. L. Daltroff, Philadelphia Electric Company,
to J. F. S tolz , USNRC , letter, March 8, 1984

Dear Mr. Stolz:

The reference letter forwarded to the Commission

h Philadelphia Electric Company's plans for a Radiation Protection
Program for recirculation and RHR piping replacement on Peach
Bottom Unit 2. Subsequent to this submittal, the NRC issued
Generic Letter 04-07, " Procedural Guidance for Pipe Replacement
at BWR's". At a presentation to the Region I Office of
Inspection and Enforcement on April 5, 1984, the staff requested
us to furnish a detailed description of pre-planning procedures,
shielding, equipment, personnel training, estimated total
cumulative dose and other measures to be taken to keep exposures
as low as reasonably achievable.

In accordance with Generic Letter 84-07 and
subsequent discussions with the NRC staff, attached is a detailed
description of our radiation protection program to be implemented
during the Unit 2 pipe replacement.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact us.
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cc: A. R. Blough, site Inspector
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